BATA Homeowners Association
Sunday, October 10, 2021

The meeting was called to order by President, Jen Trenary. 
Time of meeting was 5:31pm at the entrance of Belfair Public Library.

Board Members Present: Jen Trenary, Catherine Michaels and
Roland Savage, Monique Estes. Excused Heidi Erhart.

Last Meeting Minutes: Approved. 

Treasurer report: Approved. 

Old Business:  
* Gate for top of Rasor Road is still moving forward.
* Letters mailed to homes to add into HOA.
* Sheriff out on Nov 14th at 4pm.
* Speed signs have been ordered. Need to be installed.
* Only owners of track/parcel are allowed to vote.
* Rebuild another website. 90% done.

New Business: 
* Having the S curve grated. Then the rest of Alderwood.
* Drop off bank stmts to accountant for audit. Done.
* Thank you for cleaning out the culvert.
* Tree hanging over road. Contacted homeowner. Cut down. Cleared.
* To bank to add Jenn to account for signature. Done.
* Add the monthly bank stmt to the web site.
* Concerned about neighbor shooting across streets. 

A motion to adjourn was passed. All in favor. Next meeting to be at the community library, 4:00 pm on November 14, 2021.  
Meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm. Notes by Secretary, Catherine Michaels


